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This half term the children have all worked exceptionally hard across all subjects. In recent days
they have all completed new assessments and this information will be shared with parents when
we return after Easter.

This term has ended on a high note for the children with 2 events that | must thank parents for
helping to organise and run alongside staff.

Thanks first go to the PTA who worked hard organising and running a fantastic Easter Disco and
Easter raffle for the children. It is a very long time since the school has held an event such as this
and it was thoroughly enjoyed by all. After the holidays we will share the total raised and details of
any further PTA events. The children have made several requests for future events already!

Other thanks go to those parents who organised and led our Easter Service in St. Mary’s Church
yesterday. Termly church services have quickly become a highlight of the term’s calendar and a
lovely way to end the term altogether in a Church Collective Worship. | am sure many of you heard
about “Betty” from the children and hopefully we will see her at future services! Being part of the
Church Family is very important to us and we are fortunate to have such strong welcoming links.

If you are buying additional uniform over the Easter break, please remember that although the
children may wear red checked summer dresses (not playsuits) they are not a requirement, they
may continue to wear the winter skirts or pinafores with short sleeved shirts. Sandals and jelly
shoes are not suitable, and all children must continue to wear black school shoes.

As we return can parents ensure that all children bring a water bottle into school that is of a
suitable size for the child and does not contain a large side handle. As the weather becomes
warmer water bottles will be taken outside in the classroom storage trays during break and
lunchtime. The latest trend of oversized bottles makes storage and transporting the water bottles
altogether a challenge.

Thank you once again for your continued support. We have a lovely school with dedicated staff as
well as wonderful children and their families.

| hope you all have wonderful Easter Break and | look forward to welcoming the children back on
15th April.

Mrs Emma Fenton
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SU=<A! In May we will taking the whole school over two days to the
SCIENCE + Eureka Science and Discovery Centre. Further details will
ELESSMERE follow after the Easter Break.

Colomendy
Our Year 6 children will be going on a residential trip to
Colomendy from 17th until 19th June. Trips such as this provide
the children with a unique experience away from parents and
create amazing memories. | am grateful to those staff who have
volunteered their time to accompany myself and the class on the
trip!

Swimming
Year 2 and Year 5 will be going Swimming on a Tuesday
afternoon until half term.
Further details have been sent out to the classes.

Easter Message

Easter morning bright and fair
Tells me of God’s loving care.
Flowers that were gone from view,
Now awakening, bloom anew.

I will trust His care for me.
—-Jennifer Hayden
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